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2021 Honor Our Fallen Heroes 
The Naval Academy Alumni Association 
and Foundation welcomed 250 family 
members and friends during the 2021 
Honor Our Fallen Heroes event on  
11 September at Navy-Marine Corps  
Memorial Stadium.
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2021 was a record-setting year punctuated by the historic close of the 
Called to Serve, Daring to Lead campaign. The success of the 
campaign will have a multi-generational impact on the Brigade of 

Midshipmen and expand resources to support the Naval Academy alumni community. 
 
Thanks to the overwhelming generosity of the alumni community—more than 39,000 individual 
donors—the Called to Serve, Daring to Lead campaign skyrocketed past its ambitious $400 million 
goal. The campaign officially closed on 30 June 2021 after surpassing $541 MILLION. 
 
Because of the passion and commitment demonstrated by the alumni community, future 
generations of midshipmen will reap the rewards of the Margin of Excellence. They will benefit  
in the form of expanded international experiences, experiential leadership development 
opportunities, world-class cyber security educational resources at Hopper Hall, support from 
the Ron Terwilliger ’63 Center for Student-Athletes and a host of newly funded professors and 
Stockdale Center positions.  
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